
 

 

City of Arco 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 
AUTHORITY: In compliance with Sections 63-1311 & 63-1311A, Idaho Code, notice is hereby given that this agency 
has scheduled a public hearing and extended the period of public comment.  

 
June 23, 2025 

6:00 pm at City Hall 
302 W Grand Ave 

Arco, ID 
 

DESCRIPTIVE SUMMARY: The purpose of this hearing is to update and review the current fees schedule and to 
implement the fee for Business Licenses within the City of Arco.  
 
SUBMISSION OF WRITTEN COMMENTS: The comment period for this rulemaking has been extended. Anyone 
may submit written comments regarding this rulemaking during this comment period or a written comment may be 
submitted at the public hearing in lieu of giving an oral presentation. Any written comments submitted at a public hearing 
carry the same weight as oral testimony and will be considered as such. 
All written comments must be directed to the undersigned and must be delivered on or before June 23, 2025.  

 

DATED this 5th day of June 2025 

 

 
Dana Jensen 
City Clerk  
City of Arco 
302 W Grand Ave 
Arco, ID 83213 
 


